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I vehemently oppose SB 210. This would make it much harder for many Oregonians, 

including myself, to vote. Democracy depends upon making voting accessible to ALL 

citizens of the United States! Mail-in voting has worked successfully in Oregon for 

many years and there is absolutely no reason to change it... unless you actively want 

to suppress voters. That is incredibly anti-American, anti-Democratic, and harmful to 

us all. I demand that you vote NO on SB 210! 


